
Education Committee Changes 
In an attempt to better utilize the volunteer services of our
branch members, the education committee is in the process
of being reorganized. During this transition year, members
of the executive, along with the remaining education
committee members, will continue to offer CSHP members
high quality educational opportunities. Consider joining
this exciting committee as the chairperson or member in
the Spring of 2019 at our AGM!!  
 
Travel Grants 
Will you apply for one of this year's grants for educational
travel? Watch for applications in early October! Also, all
travel grant funds must be used within a year of being
awarded. Plan accordingly! 
 
CSHP-PEI Branch Executive on the Move! 
Kelly and Danielle will be attending the CSHP 2018 Annual
General Meeting and Fall Board Meetings in Winnipeg from
October 17-21, 2018. They will have the opportunity to
represent our branch at a national level and partake in
important discussions surrounding the future of CSHP and
hospital pharmacy in general. We look forward to hearing
all about their trip! 
 
 

What's New??
Stay informed about PEI-Branch ActivitiesSave the Date! 

The CSHP-PEI Branch 

Fall CE Day will take place on

Nov 3, 2018 at the QEH.  

Many great speakers and CE

opportunities are being planned!  

More information to follow.

 

Check out our new website!!

https://www.cshp.ca/cshp-prince-

edward-island 

 

2018-19 Executive: 

Past President: Sarah Lutes 

President: Fiona Mitchell 

Pres. Elect: Kelly MacDonald 

Secretary: Natalie Hutt 

Treasurer: Valerie O 'Rourke 

Advocacy Rep: Laura Bowness 

Branch Delegate: Danielle Mill 

 

A U G U S T  2 8 ,  2 0 1 8  -  V O L U M E   2

CSHP - PEI Branch
S e m i - A n n u a l  N e w s l e t t e r

Add a
little bit of
body text


